
This year the Senior School (Years 9-12) will be responsible for stocking the Chocolate 
Wheel for the School Fair. We seek donations to ensure the greatest financial benefit for 
our school and ask all families to support this important fundraising event.
 
 

We ask the Senior School to please provide the following items:
- Major sponsor for the “BIG SPIN”;
- Goods/products/vouchers including electrical and sporting goods, toiletries, linen,  
china, soft toys, garden items, confectionary, food hampers, wine and soft drink etc; 
- Or a cash donation to purchase prizes
 

Please label your donations and hand them into Senior School Reception by Friday 23 
September  
 
 
 

Would you like to volunteer your time? 
We seek volunteers to help run our stalls (shifts of 30 minutes or more). If you would like 
to offer your time please contact a stall co-ordinator listed below: 
 
 

Food Stall (cakes) – Jade Barker: 0410 758 727 or email jadebarker@me.com 
BBQ – Lou Christie: 0409 710 370 or email lou.christie@education.tas.gov.au     
Chocolate Wheel – Melita Griffin: 0418 557 544 or email grif_mel@hotmail.com  
Raffle Stall – Amanda Phair: 0417 507 787 or email amanda.phair@bigpond.com
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 Please fill out your details and return to your son’s mentor by Friday 16 September 

Name:..................................................Son’s Name:…………………………………………… 

Year Group:.................………... Teacher:..................................................................

        I will provide a Chocolate Wheel prize(s)....................................................... 

        Please find enclosed a financial donation of $............................

THE HUTCHINS SCHOOL FAIR 
SENIOR SCHOOL FAIR NOTICE

 

FRIDAY 14 OCTOBER, 4 - 8PM


